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Important 
Dates 

Sept 28 – 4TH & 5TH 
Grade Walk-a-thon, 
2:10 p.m. 
Oct 1 – Beautification 
Day 
Oct 4 – Picture Retake 
Day 
Oct 6 – SLTA Mtg., 
Early Dismissal, 
11:40 & 1:50 
Oct 6 – LGBTQS Mtg., 
6:30 p.m. 
Oct 7 – Staff 
Development, No 
School  
Oct 13 – Dads’s Club 
Mtg., 6:30, PTA Mtg., 
7 pm 
Oct 15 – FALL 
FESTIVAL 
Oct 19 – Voces 
Unidas, 6:30 p.m. 
Oct 19–AAPAG Mtg., 
6:30 p.m. 

Oct 31 – Halloween 
Parade, 1:15 p.m. 
  Future Dates 
Nov 2 – Coffee & 
Conversation, 8:15 a.m. 
Nov 3 – LGBTQS Mtg., 
6:30 p.m. 
Nov 10- All School 
Assembly, 8:15 a.m. 
Nov 11-Veteran’s Day-
No School   
Nov 17-Dads’ Club Mtg., 
6:30 p.m., PTA Mtg., 7 
p.m. 
Nov 18-Special Person’s 
Day 
 
Nov 21-25 Thanksgiving 
Break-No School 
 
Nov 30-Hornet Hustle 
Nov 30-Special Families 
Mtg. 

Dear Roosevelt Families,
  
I hope you have been staying cool during this incredible heat wave! Please remind your children to 
drink lots of water throughout the day.   
 
This Saturday, October 1st is our annual Beautification Day!  We need your help! Please 
come out between 9am and Noon to help spruce up our garden, and make our school even more 
beautiful.  We will be building new planter boxes outside of the kindergarten classrooms!  Water, 
pastries, and pizza will be provided by SLED.  Children are welcome to come and help.  Many 
hands make light work.  
 
Strength in Numbers! 
 
Take care, 
Dr. Soraya Sablo Sutton 
Principal, Roosevelt Elementary 
 
 
Estimadas familias de Roosevelt, 
   
Espero que se hayan mantenido frescos durante estos dias de calor increíble! Por favor, 
recuerde a sus niños a beber mucha agua durante todo el día. 
 
Este sábado 1 de octubre es nuestro día anual de embellecimiento! ¡Necesitamos su 
ayuda! Por favor, lleguen entre las 9 am y el mediodía para ayudar a limpiar nuestro jardín 
para que nuestra escuela sea aún más hermosa. Vamos a construir nuevas jardineras fuera 
de los salones de Kinder! Tendremos agua, pasteles y pizzas para todos los ayudantes. Los 
niños son bienvenidos a venir y ayudar. Muchas manos hacen trabajo liviano. 
 
 ¡Fuerza en números! 
 
Cuídense, 
Dra. Soraya Sablo Sutton 
Directora, Primaria Roosevelt 
 

Sept 28th – 4th & 5th Grade Walk-a-thon, 2:15 p.m. 
Oct 1st – District Wide Beautification Day 

Oct 4th- Picture Re-take Day 
Oct 6th-SLTA Mtg., Early Dismissal, 11:40 & 1:50 p.m. 

Oct 6th – LGBTQS, 6:30 p.m. 
Oct 7st-Staff Development-No School 

 



 
 
  

    

 
 
 

 

 Perimeter Gates 
Please make sure if you are leaving through the parking lot gates that 
they are closed behind you.  There is no entrance through the STAFF 

parking lot gates for drop off or pick up.   

These lots are for staff only!! 
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Hello Roosevelt Families,  
 
Our final order for sweatshirts and t-shirts has been finalized. Therefore, we will no longer be accepting 
orders for clothing.  
 
However, this doesn't mean you can't get a shirt. There are still sizes and styles available in the office 
and you can buy directly from that stock. We will also have shirts and limited styles and sizes of 
sweatshirts and women's cut t-shirts available at fall fest on 10/15 so don't waste time in finding your 
perfect piece of spirit wear that day!  
 
The amount of school spirit this community has shown has been awesome and for that we are very 
thankful! And we still have a lot of stock left. Unfortunately, we can no longer guarantee being able to fill 
an order that is placed today for a specific style or size that doesn't already exist in the office.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns at rooseveltshirts@gmail.com 
 
Thanks! 
Sadie Alvarado & Heather Shellen  
 

Special Thanks to… 

 Last week’s worker’s Alicia Bodine Woods and Tayshaun Harris and 

 this week’s worker’s Jocelyn Orozco and Rubii Sanchez who worked hard and answered phones. 

We couldn’t have done it without you! 



JOIN US!
Seeking volunteers who want to make a difference. 

Share resources and help plan educational and awareness events 
for our school community.

Special Parents is a group of parents and staff working together to 
promote safety, respect, and support for students with special 

needs and their families in San Leandro schools.

September 28th @ 7pm
Roosevelt Teacher’s Lounge

Free childcare provided by PTA



ROOSEVELT YEARBOOK

PRE-order Savings

We need your pictures!
Without your photos our yearbook cannot happen. 

Please join our Facebook page  
Share your kids moments.
bit.ly/rooseveltyearbook

Enjoy a pre-order yearbook savings for the 
2016-2017 Hornet Nation School Year

Go to www.Treering.com
Enter 1014140245113737

For questions email: JaimeBarbieri@gmail.com

SAVE 
15%

Until Sept 30
2016











	
  

	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination and helps children discover 
who they are. Here’s what you can do to help children develop stronger reading skills and a love  
for reading: 
 

• Set the example. Let children see you read. 
• Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep pace  

with changing tastes and reading skills. 
• Support our school’s Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their own books  

to read.  
 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings the books kids want to read right into our 
school. It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please 
make plans to visit our Book Fair and be involved in shaping your child’s reading habits.  

Book Fair dates: Tuesday, October 11th – Friday, October 14th 
Shopping hours: Everyday After School in our Library 
Special activities: Saturday, October 15th – Open All Day at our Fall Festival 
 

If you are unable to attend the Fair in person, we invite you to visit our online Book Fair at 
scholastic.com/fair. Our online Fair is available from Tuesday, Oct. 11th to Sunday, 23rd, 2016. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit 
our school.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Soraya Sablo-Sutton 
Principal	
  

 

©	
  2016 Scholastic Inc. 13272 • 180102	
  
Permission to reproduce this item is  
granted by Scholastic Book Fairs®. 



	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

The Fall Book Fair is almost here! 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 11th - Saturday, Oct. 15th 
Every day after School & during the Fall Festival! 

 

What you should know about our Book Fair: 
1) It’s a convenient and affordable way to find some exciting new books for your 

child or children to read! Reading is essential for our children everyday! With our  
  Winter Reading Program just around the corner find some new books to make reading  
  exciting and fun!  

2) Our Goal is to reach $9140 in total sales. What does this mean for our school?  
  Up to 50% profits are used for new books & materials in our classrooms & library! 
  We also raise up to $1000 for PTA or School Programs, such as Math Intervention &  
  Science, PBIS Rewards and more! 

3) Buy a Book for your Teacher – If you purchase a book or gift certificate for your  
  teacher you will be entered into a drawing to win a Golden Ticket for an opportunity 
  to dunk Dr. Sablo-Sutton in the Dunk Tank at our Fall Festival! And your purchase  
  will enhance your classroom library! 

4) All for Books – $1 or Loose Change! This fair we are also collecting donations for 
  Wilson Elementary School’s Library! All donations count towards our total sales &  
  Scholastic matches our donation amount, giving books to their favorite charities. Look 
  for the baggie attached to the fair flyer, return it to your teacher the week of the fair,  
  find a collection box or include it with your purchase at the register! 

5)  Volunteers are needed! No experience Necessary! One hour is a huge help! Sign-up at 
 https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/haG1DRqr9 or Contact: Jill Stowe -
 jastowe@sbcglobal.net or Joie Toscano – joietoscano@gmail.com, Book Fair Co-Chairs 

6) If you cannot attend but still want to find some great reading for school visit  
  our book fair website, and go to our Online Store! Shipping is free and books  
  will be delivered to your student at school at the end of the online fair. Online sales  
  count towards our sales goal too! Online fair is from Oct. 11th – Oct. 23rd! 

7) For more information about our fair, visit: 
 http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/roosevelthornets 

 



	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

The Book Fair is on its way!  
 

Tuesday, Oct 11th - Saturday, Oct. 15th 
Every day after school & All day during our Fall Festival! 

 

Volunteers are needed! 
https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/haG1DRqr9 

 

For more information about our fair, visit: 
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/roosevelthornets 

 

Up to 50% profits are used for books & supplies for our library & classrooms, 
as well as additional funds for PTA sponsored programs! 

Fair flyers will arrive the week before the Book Fair! 
And if you have no time to stop in, our online fair will begin the week of our in-store fair!  

Look for more information on our website & in upcoming newsletters! 
 

Feria del Libro viene en camino! 
Martes, Oct 11th - Sabado, Oct. 15th 

Todos los dias despues de la escuela y todo el dia durante nuestro festival de octobre 
 

Voluntarios son bienvenidos 
https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/haG1DRqr9 

 
Para mas informacion sobre nuestra feria del libro, visita: 

http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/roosevelthornets 



HORNET NATION
show your

presented by
ROOSEVELT PTA

DAD NATION

GAMES, PRIZES, DUNK TAKE, ROCK WALL,  INFLATABLE,  BAKE SALE,  GREAT FOOD, 
FAMILY PHOTO BOOTH, MUSIC AND MORE!

at  the
ROOSEVELT ELEMENTARY
ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL
Saturday October 15th

from 11am-4pm

HORNET  NATION

ROOSEVELT



News from the 
Art Room!

Dear Roosevelt Families, 
Did you know that your child’s art class has a 
website? 

I’d like to invite you to visit: etcetera-art.com 

Etcetera-art has information about the  
• art curriculum 
• art class schedule 
• and a blog! 

If you’re looking for a place to begin 
exploring the website, take a look at the 
following pages: 
• Creating Art at Home 
• Talking to Your Child About Their Art 

Roosevelt Students grades 1 - 5 have art once a 
week for 50 minutes in Room A3. I’m at 
Roosevelt Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

Please come visit me in the art room—I would 
love to meet you! 

~Susan Deming, Art Specialist 

Check out the website at: 

etcetera-art.com

http://etcetera-art.com
http://etcetera-art.com/roosevelt-welcome-2
http://etcetera-art.com/roosevelt-welcome-1
http://etcetera-art.com/blog
http://etcetera-art.com/curriculum-2
http://etcetera-art.com/talking-about-art
http://etcetera-art.com
http://etcetera-art.com
http://etcetera-art.com/roosevelt-welcome-2
http://etcetera-art.com/roosevelt-welcome-1
http://etcetera-art.com/blog
http://etcetera-art.com/curriculum-2
http://etcetera-art.com/talking-about-art
http://etcetera-art.com

